
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS

INVITATION FOR BIDS

The Yarmouth School Department is conducting a competitive bid process

for the PUMP STATION FOR TEMPORARY TOILET TRAILER at

Yarmouth High School in Yarmouth, Maine. Bids will be opened and read

aloud by theYarmouth School Department at 2:00 p.m. March 20th, 2024

There is a required pre-bid meeting at Yarmouth High School at 10:00

a.m. March 4th, 2024.

The contractor will be responsible for selective demolition, site work,

electrical, and plumbing to install a pump station and sewer line extension

(approx 400’) at Yarmouth High School.

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services

website:https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunitie s .
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